
 

Union Marine Management Services, 
UMMS, congratulates Kambara Kisen 
Singapore for their latest new building and 
is pleased to announce the takeover of 
MV Lady Bellamelia on the 8th of January 
2021 from Tsuneishi Heavy Industries 
Cebu, Philippines.  

 
The vessel is a Kamsarmax design bulk 
carrier with a DWT of 83.000 MT and is 
equipped with the environmental 
technologies ( EGR and SCR ) to prevent 
the air pollution from the NOx emissions. 
  
She is registered under the Singapore 
Flag.  
  
We thank the shipyard and the owners for 
strong support throughout the process. 
We also thank our staff ashore and 
especially the crew who have faced 
several hardships to show their courage 
and dedication to take over the vessel 
safely in these extraordinary times.  

We wish her safe and healthy sailings and 
welcome her to our family as our newest 
member. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


